
As parents, neighbors, and friends, we can make this
playground happen together. Every gift brings us closer
to giving our kids the play space they deserve!

At Hampstead Hill Academy, we’re working to build a brand-new playground designed just
for our Pre-K through 5th graders. This new playspace will help our kids stay active, spark
their creativity, and strengthen friendships every day. Together, we can make it happen for
our children and our community!

hha47.org I 410-396-9146 I 500 S.Linwood Ave., Baltimore, Maryland 21224

We’re More Than Halfway There!Our Goal 

$400,000

$218,920
Raised So Far 

 You can BEE the one to help
us reach our goal!

 

Thanks to the incredible generosity of the HHA PTO, the
Richman Foundation, the Golfers’ Charitable Foundation
and individual donors, we’ve already raised over half of the
funds needed for our new playground.  

Our goal is to raise the remaining funds by January 2026 so
we can start installation in the spring. 

How You Can Help
Donate now 

This is a conceptual vision, not the final design.

Invest in Our Neighborhood.


